
HOME | SITEMAP | CONTACT US | TRANSLATE SEARCH

 Fire at Casa Linda apartments 
forces bus riders back to school

A fire at the Casa Linda apartment complex at the intersection of
Garth Road and Northwood Drive has caused the district to
return bus riders to their school.
 
Affected students are from Alamo and Lamar elementary
schools and Gentry Junior School.

Each school is calling parents to notify them about the situation.

 

Parents are allowed to pick up students when they can. 

Students who are not picked up by parents or guardians will be
taken home after the district gets an “all-clear” from the fire
department.
 
Information will be updated as it becomes available.  Call your
child’s school for more information.
 

Updated: 2/1/2012 at 4:30 p.m.

The district has received an “all-clear” from the fire department.
 
All students remaining at Alamo and Lamar elementary schools and Gentry Junior School are being taken home as of 4:30 p.m.

0

© Goose Creek Consol idated Independent School  District
Physical Address:
Goose Creek Consolidated
Independent School District
4544 Interstate 10 East
Baytown, Texas 77521
281.420.4800

Mailing Address:
Goose Creek Consolidated
Independent School District
P.O. Box 30
Baytown, Texas 77522
281.420.4800

Statement of  Non-Discriminat ion

Contact the Webmaster

Required In ternet Post ings

Site Map

Google Translate

powered by ezTaskTM

CAMPUSES DEPARTMENTS BOARD OF TRUSTEES SUPERINTENDENT EMPLOYMENT PUBLICATIONS EDUCATION FOUNDATION PHOTOS


